
	
	

	
	
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we approach the holiday season, the Hartford Central School Key Club, in conjunction with 
the Holiday Helper program, are gearing up to help those in need with our annual food drive!  In 
previous years, we collected over 25 boxes of canned and other nonperishable food items to help 
district families.  This year the food drive will start:  Monday, November 26th and will finish 
on Monday, December 10th.  We are asking the following grades to bring in the items listed 
below: 
 
Pre-K and K-   Canned Vegetables/Fruits 

1st Grade-  Pasta/ Spaghetti Sauce (preferably in cans or plastic jars) 

2nd Grade-  Rice/Instant Potatoes 

3rd Grade-  Dessert Items (brownies, cake mixes, frosting, cookie mixes, etc.) 

4th Grade- Canned Soup/Canned Pasta (Spaghetti O’s, Macaroni and Cheese, Ravioli) 

5th Grade-  Stuffing/ Gravy (mix or jars) 

6th-12th-   Hot/Cold Cereal, Canned Vegetables, Tuna, Peanut Butter, Spaghetti Sauce, 
Pasta, Canned Pasta (Spaghetti O’s, Macaroni and Cheese, Ravioli), any of the 
above listed items.  

 
 
We thank you in advance for your participation!   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Hartford Central School Key Club 

Hartford Holiday Helper Program 

	


